
From: Janis Fleet <jfleet@fleetarchitectsplanners.net> 

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 3:28 PM 

To: Michael P. Daniels 

Subject: Roberts Street PUDs - Request for Deferral 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. .  Do 

not click links or open  

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Mike-  

 

We would like to request a deferral on theRobert Street  PUDs  from the 

May 17th City Council meeting  

to the June 7th meeting.  Please let me know what we need to do to 

request  the deferral. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me 

know. 

 

Thanks- 

Janis 

 

Janis K. Fleet, AICP 

Fleet & Associates Architects/Planners, Inc. 

904-666-7038 (office) 

904-476-3220 (cell) 

jfleet@fleetarchitectsplanners.net 


